
 
 

 
 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFT NOTICE  
 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 

FOR CUSTOMERS OF THE NORTH 29 AREA, VIRGINIA 

 
Due to a water main break and flooding at the North Rivanna Water Treatment Plant, 
low pressures occurred in the water system and customers in a portion of the North 29 
Area were notified on Thursday, May 31, 2018 of a possible problem with the drinking 
water. As a precautionary measure, they were advised to boil the tap water before 
using.  Those areas previously under a Boil Water Advisory were the following: 
 

Hollymead Town Center Gateway Circle 
Airport Road Leake Lane 
Worth Crossing Conway Lane 
Moubry Lane Burgundy Lane 
Innovation Drive Deerwood Subdivision 
Forest Springs Mobile Home Park North Fork Research Park 
Cedar Hill Park Camelot Subdivision 
Briarwood Subdivision Rivers Edge Lane 
Rivers Edge Road North Pines Subdivision 
Rivanna Station Seminole Plaza 
Northside Drive GE 
Airport Plaza Proffitt Road from Leake Lane to Route 29 
Quail Run Decatur Drive 
Timberwood Boulevard  

 
The Albemarle County Service Authority is pleased to report that water service 
has been restored and subsequent water quality testing shows the water quality 
to be safe. 
 
THE BOIL WATER ADVISORY IS LIFTED and it is no longer necessary to boil your 
water before using.  The following measures are strongly encouraged at this time: 
 

• Empty and clean your automatic ice makers and water chillers. 
• Service connections with a water softener/cartridge filters should be run through 

a regeneration cycle or other procedures recommended by the manufacturer. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  Please contact 
our office at (434) 977-4511 if problems persist or if you have any questions.  You may 
also visit our web site at www.serviceauthority.org for additional information or 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

http://www.serviceauthority.org/

